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SHINE Walk Recap

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our 2022 SHINE Campaign walk. Everyone who joined helped

us show support for survivors of child abuse. Our supporters included the York County Human

Trafficking Task Force, York County District Attorney's Office, York City Police Department,

Pennsylvania State Police, York County Commissioners' Office, Downtown York, York County CASA

Program, YWCA York, and WellSpan Health.

Safe Touches Prevention Program Update

So far this school year, our prevention staff, Missy and Eric (pictured above), have been able to provide

Safe Touches programming to over 270 kids in York County schools. This interactive program teaches

kids important safety information and tools for what to do if they or someone close to them feels like

their body is unsafe. We look forward to providing this programming to even more students over the

course of the year!

SAVE THE DATE!

We are happy to announce that after a two year break during COVID, our holiday celebration is back!

Save the date of December 15th to your calendars and plan to join us at ONE South Boutique Hotel &

Venue for a happy hour celebration of YOU, your support of the CAC, and all your hard work on behalf

of vulnerable children.

Look Who's Been Working Their Tail Off!

Detective Grey of Northern York Regional Police Department is the latest recipient of our Working

Your Tail Off Award! Detective Grey was nominated due to his positive attitude, timeliness, willingness

to help out, and how well he works with families at our center. Congrats, Detective Grey, and thank you

for all that you do! Learn more about Detective Grey below:

Where are you from?

I grew up in York, PA, and graduated from York Catholic in 2007.

What would someone be surprised to learn/know about you?

People would be surprised to learn that I enjoy coloring with my daughter and cooking with my son. I

am also married to a published author!



What is your favorite snack?

My favorite snack would be chips and taco dip.

How long have you worked in the field of child abuse?

I have worked in law enforcement since 2012, but I've been specifically working child abuse cases for the

past few months. 

What is your favorite part of working with the MDIT?

I believe that working with the MDIT at the YCCAC is one of, if not the most, important aspect of any

investigation. The amount of cooperation and teamwork put forth by the different agencies ensures that

victims of child abuse have support both during and after any investigation.
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